
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

November 7, 2022 

 

to the Request for Proposal for 

Construction Bids  

for the  

 

FALL CREEK FISH LADDER REHABILITATION PROJECT 

OCTOBER 2022 REBID 

 

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 

 

Addendum N o . 1 provides for deletions, co r rec t i ons , c l a r i f i ca t i on s , a n d  additions to 

the Request for Proposal(RFP) for Construction Bids for the Fall Creek Fish Ladder 

Rehabilitation Project; these deletions, corrections, clarifications, and additions shall apply in 

the same manner as if they were originally part of the RFP. 

 

1. Volume I, Section 00015 NOTICE OF INVITING BIDS specifies “A mandatory pre-

bid meeting and site walk is scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on November 8, 2022. Prospective 

Bidders should meet at the project site.”  

a. THIS SECTION IS REVISED AS FOLLOWS: “A mandatory pre-bid 

meeting and site walk is scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on November 9, 2022. 

Prospective Bidders should meet at the project site. Prospective Bidders unable 

to attend the pre-bid meeting as specified in this section may make arrangements 

prior to 5pm on November 9, 2022 to tour the site accompanied by District 

personnel. Such a tour satisfies the pre-bid meeting attendance requirement. 

Such arrangements may be made by emailing the District Engineer at 

JWolff@SLVWD.com”  

 

 


